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RECORD OF MEETING  

 
 

Meeting No 5     Held at the Ozone Hotel, Kingscote on 16/5/2011 
 
Members Present:  Andy Gilfillan (Chair), John Lavers, Margi Prideaux, 
Tony Geyer, Graeme Connell, Alan Bell (proxy for Bruce 
Weatherspoon), Matthew Ingram, Terry Lehmann, Fraser Vickery, Neill 
Bell (proxy for Mary-Alice Ballantine-Swan), Cherie Tyley, Graham 
Walden, Sharon Simons (proxy for Che Spruyt), Bevan Patterson and 
Ken Rowe. 
 
Apologies  Che Spruyt, Bruce Weatherspoon and Mary- Alice 
Ballantine- Swan. 
 
 
DENR Staff: Phil Hollow, Robyn Morcom, Amanda Gaetjens and Joan 
Smolinski. 
 
Gallery:  25 people present.  
 
 

• An assessment of the possible sanctuary zones as an outcome of 
KI  MPLAG meeting # 4 was presented for the Encounter ( MP # 
15 ) section  

 
• Members held a lengthy discussion and debate regarding the 

final advice on the MPLAG sanctuary zones. 
 

• The outcome was that while some sanctuary zones received 
unanimous support, others had multiple options still to be 
considered. 

 
• A strong view of the MPLAG was that any commercial fisher that 

was displaced must be adequately compensated. 
 
 
 
 

 


